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July 31, 2023

The Honorable Peter Welch
United States Senate

124 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington DC, 20515

Dear Senator Welch:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Reducing Exposure to Burn Pits Act”
(5.2084) that would direct the Department of Defense (DoD) to establish an outreach program to
inform members of the Armed Forces assigned to work near burn pits of the risks of toxic

exposure.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Law.on, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,
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[/ John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs
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